ATHLETE UNIFORM AGREEMENT

2025-2026 School Year

Dear Parent/Guardian and Student Athlete,

At the beginning of each athletic season, all student-athletes will be issued a school-purchased uniform for his/her team. Each student-athlete is responsible for returning the team-issued uniform within one (1) week of the conclusion of the season, clean and in good repair.

In the event the uniform is lost or damaged, you will be responsible for the cost to replace the lost or damaged uniform for the replacement cost for a minimum fill-in order. Reasonable wear on the uniform is not considered damage. Student athletes are ineligible to participate in another sport and school activities until the uniforms are turned in or paid for.

Game uniforms should be washed after each use. To properly care for the uniform, be sure to follow the instructions listed below:

- Wash on gentle cycle
- Use no bleach or fabric softeners
- Do not wash with other abrasive materials such as blue jeans, towels, or materials with Velcro
- Hang to dry

Uniforms are **ONLY** to be worn during games/competitions by the player they were issued to. Do not wear uniforms to practice, school, or while playing outside. Do not loan any other player your issued uniform. The responsibility for the uniform lies entirely with the student athlete and parent(s)/guardian(s).

Your child will **NOT** be assigned a uniform until this letter is signed and returned to their coach.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Mrs.	Weaver,	8 th (Grade	Assistant	Principal
		_			

Email: weavera@pcsb.org

I have read and understand the above stated uniform policies and recognize that any failure to return the uniform to my coach at the end of the season will result in me being charged for the replacement cost for a minimum fill-in order.